Emeritus status ad hoc committee.

5-14-2024

Update on the Emeritus ad hoc committee:

The current chair, Norm Whittaker, will be on family medical leave fall semester 2024. Eric Walsh has
volunteered to resume responsibility of the chair.

Eric currently has all the pictures that were stored in the foundation. While doing an inventory, he
discovered that many of the pictures are missing. He is currently trying to find the missing pictures. If
anyone has knowledge of where these pictures may be stored, please let Eric know.

We will continue working on this into the fall of 2024 until we can establish recognition for Emeritus
status professors and instructors here at Great Basin College.



